
Health & Safety Committee – October 2, 2024 

 

The Health & Safety Committee on October 2, 2024, and reviewed how the opening of school went with 

regards to health and safety measures as well as reviewed the safety components completed this summer as 

part of the Capital Improvement Project. 

 

 

 


